
Breakfast and lunch are no cost for all students
(both hybrid and virtual) through June 2021. This
means every student, regardless of
free/reduced/paid meal status, eats for free.

Hybrid Students: Receive a free breakfast and
lunch on days you attend school in-person. 

Cohort Red: All students will have an option to
take home a meal bag of breakfast and lunch
for every virtual learning and weekend day on
their last day of in-person learning (Tuesday
or Wednesday).
Cohort Gray: All students will have an option to
take home a meal bag of breakfast and lunch
for every virtual learning and weekend day
upon departure from school on Fridays.
 

Virtual Students: Meal pick-up will remain
available at Clarenceville High School on
Thursdays, from 10am–1pm and 4-7pm. Students
will receive 7 breakfasts and 7 lunches.

Each student can receive 1 breakfast and 1 lunch per day. While the
opportunity might exist to get more than your household’s allotted share of
meals, we highly encourage you to maintain 1 breakfast meal and 1 lunch meal
per day per student. This helps us ensure there are enough meals for all
children. Thank you for your cooperation.
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